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REPORT

Corrigendum prepared by the Secretariat

Paragraphs 85 and 92, on pages 12 and 13, respectively, in document
SCIT/SDWG/4/14, issued on January 30, 2004, should read as follows:

“85. The Secretariat, as Task Leader for Tasks 13, 17, 18, and 19,  presented an oral
report on the activities of the Electronic Data Processing and Exchange Standards
(EDPES) Task Force.  The Secretariat indicated that the Task Force had been nearly
inactive since the previous meeting of the SDWG.  The Task Force had, however,
convened a brief meeting on January 27, 2004, to discuss the disposition of the
proposed WIPO Standard ST.36 (Recommendation for the Processing of Patent
Documents Using XML (Extensible Markup Language)).  The Trilateral-WIPO XML
Working Group (TWXWG) has developed a first draft of this new standard and
submitted it to the EDPES Task Force for review on October 15, 2003.”
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“92. The Delegation of the United States of America indicated that despite the limited
contributions by non-Trilateral Offices to the EDPES Task Force, decisions must be
made with respect to the impact of changes to WIPO Standard ST.8 on WIPO electronic
data standards.  The Delegation suggested that the Secretariat send an electronic mail
message to all Task Force members indicating the availability of material related to this
activity on the Web forum and indicate a deadline of thirty days for comments.”
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